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Thank you to all who tuned in for the launch of Hi-Tec Drifting Australia’s Drift Allstars, Round 3, 
South Australia and the live streaming panel show on MotorsportsTV. What a great night it was! 
Hi-Tec Drifting Australia announced the news it had been hoping to share for some time. After a 
successful year for Hi-Tec Drifting, the up and coming CAMS affiliated Drift Car Club made a few 
huge announcements - Hi-Tec Drift Australia's HITACHI Drift Challenge at the V8 Supercars 
Sydney Motorsports Park SuperSprint and Trans-Tasman round 1 at Winton Raceway which will 
now be Round 4 of Hi-Tec Drift All Stars.  
 
Hi-Tec Drifting Australia, along with partner Hitachi Power Tools will present a hand-picked 
selection of Australia’s top Drifters to debut at the Sydney Motorsport Park SuperSprint on August 
21-23, those unfamiliar with drifting will experience an action packed night of roaring engines, 
screeching tyres and lots of burning rubber as our competitors battle the field, in a never to be 
seen track format at Sydney Motorsport Park. Drifting events will be conducted on the Friday and 
Saturday evenings of the Sydney Motorsport Park SuperSprint, with demonstrations on the main 
circuit during the V8 Supercars race schedule. Entry to the Hi-Tec Drifting event will be included in 
the V8 SuperSprint ticket price. 
 
In addition to the V8 Supercar round, it was announced that some very special guests would travel 
to Australia, all the way from New Zealand to compete in the very first TransTasman series. New 
Zealand’s Tier 1, Drift event ‘D1NZ’ and Hi-Tec Drifting Drift Allstars Series will UNITE! Bringing 
across 8 of New Zealand’s best drifters to compete on our soil and vice-versa. 2015 will see the 
start of the season begin at Winton Raceway on October 9-10, which will now be classified as 
round 4 of the HDTA Drift Allstars series (round 1 TransTasman). Leading into the 2016 D1NZ 
season in New Zealand, our Aussies will head over for two rounds in 2016, commencing in 
Christchurch, ending at the longest New Zealand track at Pukekohe.  
 
October will be a massive month of drift, following round Winton – D1NZ and HTDA Allstars 
competitor’s will compete at the World Time Attack – Drift Outlaw Challenge, followed by round 5 
at Sydney Motorsport Parks South Circuit. 
 
‘We believe these announcements are both huge for the sport, these opportunities which were 
presented to Hi-Tec Drifting Australia, are very unique and it was a no brainer, to make it work for 
us and put our guys on show.’ Explained Hi-Tec Drifting Management. 
 
Stay up to date with the latest Hi-Tec Drifting Australia news by liking our Facebook page - 
https://www.facebook.com/HiTecDriftAustralia  
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